
Pershing School K-8 

2023-2024 Walk/Bike Procedures 

 

➔ Parents should not park on residential side streets, right-of-ways or private 

property to walk to school for their students. Students not walking or biking from 

school to home should be using the carline.  

➔ Students will be released either NORTH at Pershing Avenue crosswalk, SOUTH at 

Gatlin Oaks Gate at dismissal or WEST at Overlake Avenue 

◆ Parents waiting for students will need to wait outside the gate on Gatlin 

Oaks Ln., outside the gate at Overlake Avenue or near the crossing guard 

on Pershing Ave. for students to be released. Please do not enter campus 

at dismissal. 

➔ Bike, skateboard, and scooter riders are encouraged to lock up their items inside 

of the bike rack. Pershing School does not accept responsibility for these items if 

damaged or stolen.  

 

 


